
Dear Delegates, 

It’s such a privilege to stand and address you, the 7th annual HHHSMUN IAEA 
delegates. Many years ago, being in Lebanon felt so foreign after being born and raised in a 
place that holds different customs. I enlisted in numerous programs and extracurricular 
activities to find a slot that was customized to my taste. This program that is MUN itself 
appeared to be exemplary in my perspective, combining creativity, reason, logic, mental 
analysis with social abilities and skills created a perfect mixture which made me pursue as 
many possible conferences to take part of. Hence, here I am planning the IAEA committee. 

This is my 4th year witnessing this conference take place, and as every year passed by, 
wonderful staff members and hardworking advisors took part in the preparations to produce a 
delightful conference. As you’re reading this the conference would be right around the 
corner, and trust me it will be spectacular.  

I hope this conference would create memories that you’ll enjoyably hold on to.  

 

Abdullah EL Ezzi 

 

 


